
Dear City of Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
The science is in.  We must not blindly continue depending on fossil fuels for the sake of the 
continuing habitability of our planet. 
 
I urge you to deny any type of construction permits to this evil company.  The people of Portland 
do not want construction of this project to move forward. 
 
This is a question of right and wrong.  It is a question of good versus evil.  Moral versus 
immoral.  I could go on and on. 
 
Make the right decision. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jacob Scritsmier, a Portlander, an Oregon Native, an Earthling, and a human being 
5765 NW Landing Dr 
Portland, OR 97229 
Jacob Scritsmier <bigscrits@gmail.com> 


